
 

You’re invited to attend a 
Public Hearing on the 

2019-2021 

St. Croix County 

AGING UNIT PLAN 
Tuesday, Sept. 18, 2018 at 1 p.m. 

New Richmond Senior Center 
156 E 1st St  New Richmond, WI  54017 
 

Thursday, Sept. 20, 2018 at 9 a.m. 
Baldwin Municipal Center, Board Rm 
400 Cedar St  Baldwin, WI  54002 
 

Thursday, Sept. 20, 2018 at 1 p.m. 
Hudson Senior Center 
1312 Wisconsin St  Hudson, WI  54016 
 

Wednesday, Sept. 26, 2018 at 9 a.m. 
Roberts Senior Center 
312 N Park St  Roberts, WI  54023 

 

Aging programs and services play a major role in the 
health of our community.  The Aging & Disability 
Resource Center of St. Croix County is undergoing a 
planning process to determine how best to provide the 
services that keep older people healthy and 
independent. 
 

But we need your input! 
We invite you to take a look at our plan and give us your 
feedback. To find a copy of the plan, stop by the ADRC 
at the St. Croix County Services Center or go online at 
www.sccwi.gov.  Written comments will be accepted until 
September 11, 2018.  Please send comments to: 

ADRC – Public Comment 
1752 Dorset Lane 
New Richmond, WI  54017 

 

~ or ~ 
 

brad.beckman@sccwi.gov 
 


